
April 28, 2021 

Pastor David Dobbs, Sr. 

Mother Charnita Dobbs 

Bethel Stand For Life Outreach Ministies, Inc. 

4814 Saint Barnabas Road 

Temple I-fills, MD 20748 

Dear Servants of Our Lord, 

This letter is to acknowledge and thank you 

for your gracious donation of socks and food 

items to my non-profit, The Darryl A. Hairston 

II Crime Victim Foundation. 

Your generosity made such a difference and 

greatly increased our level of outreach! 

Moving forward, I hope we can sustain a 

mutually beneficial relationship -- so that we 

can help and serve the community, even 

more, with our combined efforts. 

Sending Blessings, 

Darryl Hairston I 


